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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support 

 
Dates for your diary 

Friday 26th May  

Reception Cinderella Ball 

Friday 26th May 

Last day of half term 

Monday 5th June 

Back to school 

Saturday 10th June 

Zumba family Picnic- tickets now available. 

Monday 26th June 

Choir on tour 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Class photos were taken today and we will keep 

you updated regarding when they are available. 

We had smiles all round! 

 

 

 

Online Safety 

With children having more and more access to the 

internet, it is always good for parents and carers 

to feel they know how to support and look after 

your child using the internet. Please use the link 

below to find out more information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

Please remember that Huggy Wuggy is not 

suitable for children of our school age.  

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-86.08% 

Ruby Class-92.86% 

Diamond-96.63%  

Sapphire-97.5% 

Emerald Class-98.86% 

Topaz Class-96.59% 

 

Weekly Maths Whizz Competition – 

.Maths whizz competition, 2 weeks until the awards 

and prizes are given to any child that has maths 

whizz master or superstar status. Your child needs 

to earn 3 jewels and 3 rubies each week in order to 

gain a master or super star status.  

 

 

Don’t forget our school hall is available to 

hire, please ask at the office for details. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Year 1 and year 2 phonics workshop on 

Wednesday 17th May at 2pm. Please get your 

forms back to say if you can attend.  
 

Reminders…Please remember not to 

park down washbridge. It is becoming 

dangerous and we have had several reports of 

near misses.  

 
 

 Summer hand tied bouquet arranging event on 

Friday 16th June with Claire from Bright and 

Beautiful flowers. Remember to book your ticket. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

A huge well done to our year 2 children for 

all of their hard work and determination 

with the end of key stage work that they 

have completed this half term, keep going. 

 
 

 

Due to changeable weather at present, can 

you please ensure your child has a coat. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Keep an eye out for our next maths 

story café. Dates will be shared soon. 

 
 

 

Reception visited the theatre last Friday to 

see the Smeds and the Smoos. They 

represented our school brilliantly and were 

on the edge of their seats the whole 

performance. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 If you have any messages for class teachers, 

please use the link book or in the mornings 

please talk to the members of staff at the 

bottom of the steps in the playground. Do not 

try and enter the classrooms to talk to the 

teachers. 

 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/


The children in Ruby class have done so well in their maths 

work this week.  
 

 

 

 


